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May 6, 2025 
 
Arrow Global Supply Chain Services 
9201 E. Dry Creek Road 
Centennial. Colorado 80112 
 
 
ATTN: Quality/Purchasing Manager 
 
Subject:   Product Discontinuance- MADC-010736 and MAUC-010515 
 
PCN #:  PCN-01870 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
The goal of MACOM Technology Solutions is to continually deliver high quality products and 
services that meet our customers’ needs.  We strive to offer products that are industry leading in 
terms of performance, delivery, safety and value.  
 
In accordance with MACOM Technology Solutions’ customer product discontinuance policy, this 
communication is to inform you that MACOM Technology Solutions is discontinuing the part 
numbers below. You are receiving this notification because you have purchased one or more of 
the following part in the past two years.  
 
 

MADC-010736-000000 MAUC-010515-000000 
MADC-010736-TR0200 MAUC-010515-TR0200 
MADC-010736-TR0500 MAUC-010515-TR0500 

 
 
A limited number of parts are available for a Last Time Buy (LTB) on a first come first served 
basis. Orders must be received by November 6, 2025 with delivery taken by May 6, 2026. 
 
Please contact your local sales representative or MACOM sales manager if you have any 
questions or require additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike O’Driscoll 
 
Senior Product Marketing Manager 
MACOM Technology Solutions, Inc. 
E-mail: michael.odriscoll@macom.com 
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